TOWN OF TUXEDO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

LOCAL LAW # 5 of 2019

TO OVERRIDE THE 2020 

TAX CAP LIMIT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, pursuant to General Municipal §3-C, the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall, One Temple Drive, Tuxedo, New York, on Tuesday, November 19, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, for the purpose of soliciting public comments regarding Local Law #5 to Override the 2020 Tax cap Limit

A copy of the annual submission for rate approval has been filed with and is available for inspection at the Office of the Town Clerk, Tuxedo Town Hall.


All interested persons will have an opportunity to be heard at this hearing.

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF TUXEDO

DONNA MATTHEWS, TOWN CLERK

Dated:  November 18, 2019
